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FRN: 4365144 

October 8, 2020 

  

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications 

Commission 445 12th Street SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

 

Upon counsel with FCC Staff the undersigned was directed to submit Transmittal No. 33, on 

October 2, 2020, which canceled revisions submitted under Transmittal No. 32 thereby 

resetting all affected  pages to the previous status established within Transmittal No. 31 with 

an effective date September 2, 2020. 

 

With this letter, the Manhattan Telecommunications Corporation (“MetTel”) hereby transmits 

a complete copy of Tariff FCC No. 1 Base Document, which includes all tariff changes that 

became effective as of September 2, 2020.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Respectfully submitted, 

     /s/ John Rossi 

 

John Rossi  

Regulatory Analyst 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: S. Sullivan, VP Product Management and Regulatory Affairs 

 

 

Attachments:  Complete Base Document 


